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RESOLUTION NO. 2021-17 
HOLIDAY GREETINGS 

MERRY CHRISTMAS & HAPPY NEW YEAR 

BE IT RESOLVED BY THE MAYOR AND COUNCIL OF 
THE CITY OF HICKMAN, NEBRASKA: 

That the Mayor, City Council and employees of the City 
of Hickman join together to extend Holiday Greetings and 

Best Wishes to the citizens of Hickman and the  
surrounding area; for a joyous Christmas and a Happy 
New Year filled with peace, happiness and prosperity; 
and that the joy, which is shared during the Christmas 

season, remains in our hearts throughout the year. 

1st Place:    425 W 9TH STREET   

2nd Place:   921 W 10TH STREET  

3rd Place:   107 BRENTWOOD AVENUE  
 

Special thanks to First State Bank, Nebraska 
Bank, The Mettle Grill, New Day, U-Stop, and 

Fat Boy Natural BBQ for your generous      
donations of prizes for the winners!  

HICKMAN ARTS COUNCIL 
HOLIDAY LIGHTS CONTEST RESULTS 

Doug Hanson  
Mayor 

City Council Members 
Phil Goering 
Walt Nelson 
Steve Noren 
Chad Parker 
Doug Wagner 

Justina Ziemann  

Kelly Oelke  
City Administrator/Clerk 

Jaala Johnson  
Deputy City Clerk 

Bob Lovorn 
Public Works & Facilities   

Director 

Trent Georgiana   
Parks & Recreation Director 

Heidi Hoglund 
Zoning & Codes Director 

Rachel Henn                              
Utility Clerk 

Brian Reese 
Activities/Community 
 Center Coordinator 

Karissa Draper 

Office, Boards &  

Commissions Assistant 

Luke Mattson 
Public Works Maintenance I 

Jeff Merchant 
Public Works Maintenance I 

Chris Wallman              
Public Works Maintenance I 

  Isaak Wagner              
Public Works Maintenance I 

Jason Brownell 
Lancaster County Deputy 

Sheriff  

EMERGENCIES - 911 
Police & Fire Dispatch 

Center - 402.441.6000 

WATER-SEWER-
ELECTRICAL               

EMERGENCY AFTER 
HOURS: 

402.792.2212 

City Office Hours 
Monday - Friday 

8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
24 Hour Drop Box  

City of Hickman 
115 Locust Street 

P.O. Box 127 
Hickman, NE 68372 

402.792.2212 
www.hickman.ne.gov 

THANK YOU FOR CONTINUING TO SUPPORT OUR  

LOCAL BUSINESSES! 



City Hall will be closed: 

Monday, January 17, 2022 
(Martin Luther King Jr. Day) 

 

 

 

City Council Meetings are held on the 2nd and 4th Tuesday of 
each month at 7pm at City Hall.  These meetings are open to the 

public and the public is encouraged to attend.  Agendas are  
posted each Friday prior to the meeting at City Hall,  

Hickman Post Office, U-Stop and city website. 

Convenient Online Utility Bill Payments! 

Payments can be made at www.hickman.ne.gov with your  

e-check, credit or debit card for a small fee.  

ACH option also available to automatically deduct funds 

from your bank account at no charge.   

Contact our Utility Billing Clerk at 402-792-2212 (Opt. 1) 

for more information. 

Registration for  
Hickman Baseball & Softball 

 

Baseball and Softball registration will be online only this year. 
Registration opens January 1, 2022. 

 

Online registration is available at www.hickman.ne.gov under the Parks & Recreation tab. 
Rates have increased for the 2022 season with the addition of new uniforms including pants for the                

Hickman Royals BRL and I80 Pony League. 
 

There will be a fitting day on February 12, 2022 at the Hickman Community Center.  
Time of the fitting day will be determined at a later date. 

 
For more information contact the Activities Coordinator, Brian Reese, at  

402-792-2212 or email activities@hickman.ne.gov   

 

 

 

 

Please welcome the new  

City of Hickman employee:  
 

Karissa Draper 

Office, Boards & Commissions  

Assistant 

Animal Run 2022 
The annual Animal Run will be held on  

Saturday, February 5th from                             
8:00 am to 12:00 pm                                            

at the Hickman Community Center.  

5 MILE RUN & 2 MILE RUN/WALK 

Sign up online at 
http://getmeregistered.com/AnimalRun 

 

$40 entry fee if registered prior to race day.   

Race day registration will be available. 


